PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
ACT 2005

LPP/14 -
DESIGN REVIEW PANEL

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port
Hedland (Town) has adopted the above mentioned
Local Planning Policy.

The Policy sets out the administration of the Design
Review Panel with the objective of facllitating an
improvement in the design quality of proposals and
built form in the Town of Port Hedland.

The Policy availlable to wiew at the Town's
Administration Office located at the Civic Centre at
I3 McGregor Street, Port Hedland.

The Policy can also be viewed on the Town of Port
Hedland webste at: htips://www.porthedland.
wa.gov.au/Profiles/porthedland/Assets/ClientData/

LPPI4_-_Design_Review_Panel pdf
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